
INVITATION TO A SPECIAL OPEN HOUSE

Dear F.X. O’Reilly Parents/Guardians of Grade 6 Students:

We are excited for you to join our Monsignor J.E. Ronan (MRO)
community for Grade 7 in September!

Please join us at Monsignor J.E. Ronan Catholic School
for a Special Open House for FXO Grade 6 Families

Thursday, June 8, 2023
From 5pm to 6pm

You will have the opportunity to walk the halls, see some of the classrooms,
and meet the Principal, Mrs. Verardi, and Vice Principal, Mrs. Baycroft.

You may bring your Grade 6 child so they can show you around (we will give you a map)!

Note that all Grade 6 FXO students and all Grade 6 MRO students will attend a
special orientation session at MRO on June 6 during the school day.

The board has provided a bus, the school will provide lunch,
and the current grade 7 staff and students at MRO will prepare

fun activities to help with the transition to a new school!.

We are so blessed to be able to bring our school families together
and look forward to a wonderful 2023-2024 school year.

“Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in heaven.”
(Matthew 5:16)
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